
From: Nick Lucius <Nick.Lucius@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, February 3, 2023 1:32 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Attendance at DePaul Basketball Game 1/31/2023 
 

Steve, 

 

I am writing to report my attendance at a gathering of technology thought leaders hosted by 

DePaul University at Wintrust Arena on January 31, 2023 from 6pm – 9pm.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Nick Lucius | Chief Technology Officer, Office of the Mayor  
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